Dear VValued Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to the health and
safety of our community, we are pleased to inform you of our updated sanitation practices at our
fitness center.

New Sanitation Measures:

Increased frequency of cleaning and disinfecting high-touch surfaces.

Installation of touchless hand sanitizing stations throughout the facility.

Regular sanitation of all fitness equipment, including before and after each use.
Encouragement of personal towel use to minimize contact with equipment.

Daily health and sanitation briefings for staff to ensure compliance with best practices.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement these measures to ensure a
safe environment for everyone. Your health and well-being are our top priority.

Thank you for being a part of our fitness family!
Sincerely,

[Your Fitness Center Name]
[Contact Information]



